
Foreign Exchange Student Program: 

 

Admission is limited to high school aged students that are 15-18 years of age (F-1 and J-1students). 

Students are expected to be fluent in the English language to be considered for admission.  

Lakeview Christian Academy is an independent Christian school. Students must expect to be exposed to 

a Christian worldview at school and within their housing arrangements.  

Lakeview Christian Academy is a private college preparatory school and does not operate like a public 

school in the United States. All of our families have to pay for the services provided by the school above 

and beyond the taxes they pay in the community. Therefore, in an attempt to provide all services 

offered by the school, we bundle/package all services into one cost in order to relieve exchange 

students and their parents from the burden of having to pay individually for services. 

Total Cost for Attendance: 

Annual Program: $27,000 USA Currency 

The total cost for attendance listed above must be paid in full through an electronic transfer of funds 

to the school banking institution prior to the issuance of the I-20. 

Academic Profile (2019) 

Housing Handbook 

Exchange Student will provide the following to be considered for admission: 

1. New Enrollment Application for International Student Admission (NEAISA) 

2. Certificate of Health for International Student (CHIS) 

3. High School Academic Record 

4. Skype Interview 

Send the information above to Kris Brown, Head of Foreign Exchange Student Program, at 

kris.brown@lcaduluth.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://lakeviewchristianacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/2019-Academic-Profile.pdf
http://lakeviewchristianacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/HousingHandbook-2.pdf
http://lakeviewchristianacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/NEAISA_fillable_2-2016.pdf
http://lakeviewchristianacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/CHIS-2-5-2016_fillable.pdf
mailto:kris.brown@lcaduluth.org


Additional Information 

Depending on the age/grade level of exchange students there is the possibility that he/she could 

participate in what we call a “senior” missions trip. This trip takes place prior to the end of the school 

year, typically during the month of May. Due to the significant optional nature of this activity, there 

would be an additional charge if the exchange student qualifies for the trip and chooses to participate in 

the trip. Additionally, these students participate in a number of fundraising events throughout the 

school year in order to keep the cost to each student at a minimum for the trip. An exchange student 

planning on participating in this event would be reasonably expected to participate in the fundraising 

activities.  

Exchange student parents are expected to pay all travel costs associated with the arrival/departure 

to/from the United States, all costs associated with obtaining a student visa in your home country from 

the US embassy, and provide a sufficient amount of monthly financial support for the exchange student 

for miscellaneous leisure spending during their stay here. Exchange students should arrive in the USA at 

least one week prior to the start of the school year and leave the USA no more than one week after the 

last day of school. 


